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As part of the Year of the Arts each class will have 10 weeks of musical instrument 

tuition. Our instrument is the cello and we had a wonderful first session getting to 

know the instruments and beginning to pluck the strings to a tune!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Maths we have been counting forwards and backwards in 10s, 100s, 

1000s, 10,000s and even 100,000. This has been challenging when having to count 

backwards when there is a zero in a column for example: counting back in 10,000s 

from 103,624. We have also begun to look at rounding large numbers and will 

continue this next week. 

In English we have been trying to improve our understanding of complex sentences, 

learning about different clauses and practising with lots of sentences. Next week we 

will apply our skills to write the story of Curiosity in our own words.  

Another exciting opportunity! This year we are having street dance lessons in 

preparation for the Festival of Youth Dance which will take place in February. More 

information will follow. 

Reminders: 

• Read at least 5 times a week 

• Practise times tables 

• Mathletics homework (to be set on Monday) 

• Learn spellings (Mondays) 
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